From:         "Mary Triant" <accountant1@glenwoodhomes.com.au>
To:               jjls@bigpond.com
Sent:            Thursday, June 01, 2006 9:20 AM
Subject:     FW: Special Consideration for FRA106

JIMMY, 

Could you please forward email my lodgement to the ATO or Workplace Health & Safety about the threat letter I received from CEO St Vincent de Paul Peter Maher. 
I am currently in a position of potentially not being able to sit for my exam. 
Apart from a six month delay or so in completing my course, this will also have a repayment of $1000 to repeat the subject. 

Thanks, 
Mary

-----Original Message-----
From: Sesha Rajaratne [mailto:sesha@icaa.org.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 1 June 2006 8:35 AM
To: Mary Triant
Subject: Special Consideration for FRA106

We are sorry to hear of the circumstances outlined in your letter regarding your performance in the 2006 FRA module.
Unfortunately we are unable to accept your request for special consideration at this time as you have not provided documentation to support your application. The Special Consideration Sub-Committee has clearly indicated that it will not review unsupported applications. To have your special consideration accepted please supply supporting documents within one week of receipt of this email.
If you have any questions regarding the type of documentation required please contact either your local Chartered Accountant Program co-ordinator or Sesha Rajaratne (02 9290 5527) or Aileen West (02 9290 5636)
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